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NEWSLETTER  Friday 8th December 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
Swimming News 
Congratulations to our Year 3, 4 and 5 swimmers! Last week they 
went swimming every afternoon and everyone made super 
progress. Well done to everyone for trying hard and doing your 
best! 
Christmas Raffles 
Thank you so much for the donations of Christmas treats for our 
raffles at the infant concerts. Please keep the donations coming 
in so we can make some lovely festive prizes. 
Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary… 
12.12.23 Y4 Pedestrian Training 
12.12.23  Y2 Scooter Training 
12.12.23 Y6 Moving on Training 
12.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 2pm 
13.12.23 Y5 & Y6 Trip to Tronox   
13.12.23 Infant Christmas Concert 6pm 
21.12.23 Christingle Service St Catherine’s 

Church 
21.12.23 Christmas Parties 
21.12.23 School Closes - End Autumn Term 
22.12.23 School Closed – Training Day 
8.1.24  School Opens  
9.2.24  End of half term 
19.2.24  School Opens 
22.3.24 School Closes End of Spring Term 
8.4.24 School Opens 
6.5.24 Bank Holiday 
24.5.24 End of half term 
3.6.24 Training Day School Closed 
4.6.24 School Opens 
24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 94% 
Acorn Class had the highest attendance of 
98%. Well done!  

Poppy Appeal Update  
 

Thank you to everyone who supported our 
Poppy Appeal this year. We raised £139.22! 
 

 

Ladies in Pigs 
Last week we welcomed Ladies in Pigs for a day of whole 
school cooking and learning about where our food comes 
from. Delicious smells filled the corridors as sausage rolls 
and pasties were created. 
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